We look forward to receiving your valuable feedback about this newsletter for continuous improvement. Please complete the feedback form and return it to our Electricity Legislation Division by post, fax or e-mail on or before 30 May 2010. To show our appreciation, the first $500^{[1]}$ respondents will receive a small gift by post.

To: Electricity Legislation Division, EMSD

As a whole, I have the follow	ving comments on Iss	ue 16 of Electricity N	<i>lews</i> (please put a " $$ " in the
appropriate box):			

	Strongly Agree	Agree	Average	Disagree	Strongly Disagree
Interesting					
Beneficial to my present orfuture work					
Neither too simple nor toodifficult					
 It enriches my knowledge 					
hope the following subjects will	be included in	the next iss	ue ^[2] :		
Satisfy with the services of Electricity Legislation Division of EMSD	Strongly Agree	Agree	Average	Disagree	Strongly Disagree
Other comments ^[2] :					
 For environmental protection notify me by e-mail. No main 				please only	ymental s _{uppa}
legistration No.: ddress : el. No. :				(□ update	d information)
Note: 1] Please excuse us for not	otifying those of if the space mail address or e-mail. form will be be kept conficto gain acces	not among the provided is it or you wish to used only followed and controlled	ne first 500 responsering the first 500 responsering the poor this survey lealt with only	oondents. orinted version of and the updati by authorised p	f <i>Electricity News</i> ng of registratio ersons. You hav